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Cabinet 
17 September 2008 

 

Recommendations from Sustainable Development 
Panel: 11 September 2008 (Sep 08/07) 

 
Report Title Recommendations 

Z224 Suffolk County 
Council Minerals 
and Waste 
Development 
Framework: 
Waste Issues 
and Options 
Report August 
2008 

That, 
 
(1) Suffolk County Council be thanked for consulting the 

Borough Council on its Waste Issues and Options 
Report; and 

 
(2) Subject to the inclusion of the following amendments 

proposed by the Sustainable Development Panel, the 
suggested responses contained in Appendix A to 
Report Z224 be approved as the Borough Council’s 
formal response to Suffolk County Council’s Waste 
Issues and Options Report consultation, as part of its 
Minerals and Waste Development Framework:- 

 
(a) in respect of Issue 6, the following sentence 

be inserted at the beginning of the response,  
‘ The Borough Council considers there is 
insufficient evidence to favour a particular 
option;’ and 
 

(b) in respect of Issue 14, Question 18, the 
 response be amended to read, ‘The Borough 
 Council agrees, in principle, to the concept of 
 Waste Resource Parks, but the identification 
 of sites should be subject to meeting the 
 criteria relating to the general considerations 
 relevant to the establishment of all waste 
 management facilities, as detailed in Issue 3, 
 Option 1.’ 
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